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Our meetings are held on the 2
nd

 Tuesday of each month. We meet at the Baptist Church Hall 60 

Hastings ,Dr .Dartmouth. We start at 7 pm 

Event There will be the normal show and tell .  

Our challenge was to build something with a new 
technique, a new tool, or an old tool in a new 
way. 
 
 

Christmas Toy Drive; 
Our December which will be held at Lee Valley is 

our Christmas Social. By this time you should be 

well under way in making your toy or toys. The 

toys that you make go to the Salvation Army for 

distribution to needy children. We can make an 

enjoyable Christmas for the many children. Your 

toy might be the only thing they get for Christmas. 

 

 

 

November Meeting will be Tuesday 8th at our 

normal meeting place and time. See you all there. 

Our Presenter: Guy Lanctot 

 
At our event for the October  

Meeting was a demonstration on 

 sharpening a handsaw. We received  

lots of helpful ideas and methods in  

doing this craft. I believe this is a craft not many people 

don’t often do these days. 

“We thank you Guy, for coming forward with your skill.” 

Stan Salsman 

 

Boxes for IWK 
 

It is very rewarding to see that our members had  

made 50+ boxes for the IWK project. This has 

been a very worthy cause and I‘m sure this will  

make many sick children very happy. 

Plans are under way to have them presented to  

the IWK hospital. 

 

Public Workshop 
One of our members gave an update on the public 

workshop, equipped with all the necessary tools. 

Beginners can go there and receive instruction on 

woodworking. Wood-workers can go there and do a 

project making use of the shop. The shop can be found 

at  67 Almond St. in Halifax. 

SHOW AND TELL 

 

 

Gary shows his commissioned work to 

build a Prie-dieu.  
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       Walt – Safety Station                             Stephen – Painters Box                     Bob – desk chest 

 

 

  
 

Mini Challenge to build something with a drawer. 

 

Figure 1Brad shows his dove 

tails on a drawer for his tool 

chest 

 

If you have a special website that you would like to share with our 

members, please forward to the editor. The editor will make a 

collection of these in the newsletter. 

Discounts; Logon to Atlantic Woodworks website to get a list of 

businesses, offering a discount to AWA members. 

AWA Board of Directors 2015-2016 

Gary Dumas Chairman 466-7749 garyd@accesswave.ca 

Steve Parsons Vice Chairman 427-4966 snips56@yahoo.com  

Don Shubaly Past Chairman 445-4625 shubes@ns.sympatico.ca  

Mary Elizabeth O'Toole Secretary 827-4966 me_otoole@yahoo.com 

Phil Carter Treasurer 477-4467 phil.carter@bellaliant.net  

Stan Salsman Communication 455-6687 stan.salsman@ns.sympatico.ca  

Walt Vandekieft Registrar 435-4514 granpywalt@gmail.com 

Doug MacIntosh Director 429-1623 macintosh_doug@ns.sympatico.ca  

Bob Baird Director 434-3703 robertbaird46@hotmail.com  

Roy Hirtle Director 460-9969 rhirtle@gmail.com 

Brad Holley Director 789-9397 bradeholley@hotmail.com  

Don Shubaly Webmaster 445-4625 shubes@ns.sympatico.ca 

 

Don’t forget to check out our list of books, magazines etc available in 

out library. You can find a list on our website. If you see something you 

like sign it out and return it at the next meeting. 
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